
Meeting: 9/25/17 
 
Attending: 
Rod Duckworth, Priscilla Brobst, Gay Peterson, Donna Palmer, Steven Palmer 
Joan Sullivan 
 
Agenda: the purpose of the meeting was to discuss the drafts prepared by Gay 
related to the First Greeter Program. Gay presented the orientation guideline, an 
introductory letter to new residents, an application form for First Greeters and 
business cards. Gay also had prepared larger ID tags for First Greeters. There 
was discussion but nothing leading to any substantial changes to what Gay is 
proposing. The next step will be to present this info for those who attend the First 
Greeter orientation Wednesday night, Sept 27 at 7PM at the NYMS building. 
 
An Excel file will be maintained of new residents. Most of these are coming from 
the main office through Cherly Trenoweth. Currently there are 4-6 new residents 
who have expressed interest in meeting with a First Greeter. An email address is 
now available for people to write directly to firstgreeter@northyarmouth.org. 
Cheryl is also taling responsibilty for preparing the greeter bags and Gay will be 
keeping those at her house. 
 
Joan Sullivan introduced herself to the group and expressed her desire to 
become a committee member. She was briefed on a bit of the history of the 
committees’ work and basic philosophy of working to be all inclusive when 
deciding the issues of our residents that the Living Well Committee should be 
addressing. The town-wide survey is the source of where we have derived our 
start and focus. We are pleased to have interest and energy. 
 


